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The Hampstead Urban Reconstruction project will improve mobility, access and safety for vehicles and pedestrians
throughout the corridor. MDOT SHA appreciates your patience’s during construction.

SHA's contractor, C.J. Miller, LLC of Hampstead will:
Resurface 1.64 miles of MD 30 Business
e Provide ADA compliant sidewalks and curb and gutter;
e Improve sidewalk ramps, cross walks, driveway entrances, and pedestrian signals;
e Address drainage concerns and upgrade substandard drainage systems;
e Storm Water Management and Erosion and Sediment Control;
e Reconstruction of retaining walls;
e Landscape within the SHA right-of-way;
e Modification of traffic signals; improved traffic signs and pavement markings; and,
e Relocation of Utilities including gas mains.

When will work start?

Preliminary work is underway. Preconstruction surveys are underway that will assess building foundations prior to
construction. Materials are being ordered and the engineer’s field office will soon open. Gas line work will begin the week
of August 15,

When is work expected to be complete?
The improvements will be finished no later than Spring 2020.

Where will work start?
Work will begin at North Woods Trail (southern limits of town)

What is the Cost of the project?
$25.6 million highway reconstruction project on MD 30 Business (Main Street) between North Woods Trail and the CSX
Railroad Crossing.

When will crews be working?
Monday through Saturday between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. More than 16,000 motorists use this segment of MD 30 each day,
please plan for additional travel time.

Project Website:

Citizens can review project related updated and documents via the link below (comments and questions can be found under
the Feedback tab):

http://apps.roads.maryland.gov/WebProjectLifeCycle/Projectinformation.aspx?projectno=CL341516

Questions/Comments:
Citizens may also provide feedback to the MDOT SHA Customer Care Management System:
http://marylandsha.force.com/customercare/request_for service

Questions can also be directed to the project office at 443-639-2908



http://apps.roads.maryland.gov/WebProjectLifeCycle/ProjectInformation.aspx?projectno=CL341516
http://marylandsha.force.com/customercare/request_for_service

